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Our condolences go out to the family of Michael Colburn. Mike was the son of the late Ned and Mary
Colburn of Hiles. He is survived by his wife Pat, daughter Jenny and sons Jeff, Bob and Brian, along with
brother Bill, brother-in-law Jim, sister-in-law Ann (Skip) and many other family members. Mike and Pat
spent a lot of time in Hiles during the summers even though they lived in Green Bay. Mike died after a
lengthy battle with Parkinson's. Instead of flowers, the family is requesting donations in Mike's name to
Unity Hospice, 2366 Oak Ridge Circle, DePere WI 54115.

As you drive by the Hiles Town Hall, you will see some work going on where the old sign used to be. A
new sign is being put into place, and it will be surrounded by a rock structure. It will have area activities
listed on it and will be more visible from the road. I can't wait to see it finished! Thanks to the Hiles
Planning Committee who were instrumental along with the town on getting this done.

Don't forget to mark on your calendars for the upcoming Trap Shoot sponsored by the Hiles Fire
Department. It will be on July 15th at the Hiles Trap Range by the Mill Pond. Come to shoot, eat, drink
and catch up with old friends. 

Next week is the Fourth of July. So hard to believe that June is almost gone. Especially as once again,
we are still having more rain than sun. So make sure that you are taking advantage of those brief
periods. Take a small walk outside, take a drive, go for a boat ride. That little bit of sun will hopefully help
you to feel more energetic and feel rejuvenated.

Have a great week! As usual say extra prayers for those who need them. So many are struggling with
health issues in our community right now that every little bit that we can do will help.. 
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